
Date:   16/01/2025 

Subject: Advisory to Bidders 

 

All prospective bidders are hereby notified that the provided BOQ (Bill of 

Quantities) format must be strictly adhered to without any alterations to the 

original tender specifications, units, or quantities. Any deviations, modifications, 

or unauthorized changes made to the BOQ will result in the immediate rejection 

of the bid without any explanation or recourse. 

 

Furthermore, such actions will be reported to the Government of Kerala for 

further action, including but not limited to blacklisting the bidder from future 

tender processes. 

 

Bidders are strongly advised to carefully review and comply with all tender 

conditions to avoid disqualification. 


